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From: Lucia Obregon
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Cc: Ronen, Hillary (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS)
Subject: Support for Item 3 Monitoring of Nonprofits that Contract with the City
Date: Monday, February 26, 2024 10:46:38 AM

 

Dear Rules committee,

I write on behalf of 6 coalitions:  API Council, Black Wall Street, Latino Task Force, Mega
Black, SAALT Pacific Islander, and SF Latino Parity and Equity Coalition. We are in full
support of Sup Stefani's ordinance, we have met with Sup Stefani and her team to review the
resolution in front of you today.

Sup Stefani is committed to continuing to work with our six coalitions and will soon submit
trailing legislation that details some of the solutions needed with city monitoring and non-
profit oversight.

Our groups are committed to continued work on this important topic and ask for you to
support this today. 

Best regards, 

Lucia Obregon 
SFLPEC Director 
209.485.2110
https://sflatinoparityequity.org/
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